
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Pam Inskeep"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: C141 - BTA 8808 JV-P Pardue D #1 30-015-26325
Date: Friday, August 21, 2015 9:16:00 AM

BTA * Pardue D 8808 JV-P #1 * 30-015-26274 * 2RP-3200
 
Ms. Inskeep,
 
The OCD has received and processed your initial release notification for the above listed
 site.  In the C-141 it is stated that BTA will excavate the contaminated soil and replace with
 clean soil.  The OCD will require a full delineation at this site to be submitted in a work
 plan to the district 2 office before this site is excavated and backfilled.  The OCD tracking
 number for this incident is 2RP-3200. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to call.
 
Thank you,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Pam Inskeep [mailto:Pinskeep@btaoil.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2015 4:13 PM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: C141 - BTA 8808 JV-P Pardue D #1 30-015-26325
 
Good afternoon, Heather.
 
Attached is a C-141 initial report re our 8808 JV-P Pardue D #1. 
 
Please give a shout with any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Pam
 
Pam Inskeep
Regulatory Administrator
BTA Oil Producers LLC
104 S. Pecos
Midland, TX  79701
432-682-3753
pinskeep@btaoil.com
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